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Upcoming Dates 

 Greetings, Kia Ora Koutou Katoa, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei, Kia Orana, 
Fakalofa atu, Kumusta, Shlama Ellokhon, Zdravo, Kona Mauri, Malo Ni, 
Salam Alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Chao Ban 

 
 

 
 

Week 8 
 
Wednesday 19 June 

 

 
 ​GOLD COIN DONATION 

 
Swimming 
Arohanui Tuatahi Hub 
Swimming 

 
Friday 21 June 

School  Assembly  
2.00pm in the church  
Led by Whakanui Tuatahi 

 

Saturday 22 June 
Parish/School Mass  
Church - 5.30pm

 
 

Week 9 
 
Monday 24 June 
Feast of St John the Baptist 
Morning Liturgy 

  
Education Review Office 
Yesterday afternoon we received our ERO written report. We are really pleased                       
with the review and how the office captured the heart of St Anne’s. The full                             
report will be released online by ERO shortly. At that time we will add it to our                                 
website.  
 
Here are two extracts from the review:   

 
‘The school is highly effective in achieving equitable and excellent outcomes for                       
its learners.’  

 
‘School values are specifically taught as an integral part of the school’s                       
curriculum. Students are confident in their language, culture and identity. They                     
enjoy a sense of belonging and connection to their school, friends, faith and                         
community. Students are strong in their servant leadership within the                   
community.’  

 
Netball Committee 
A big thank you to the Netball parents on behalf of the school community for                             
organising the disco. It is always great to see the pupils enjoying themselves at                           
the disco. There were even two or three Ironmen dancing along, my favourite                         
costumes on the night. It does take a lot of preparation for it to be successful.                               
Well done.  
 
Parish Mass 
We look forward to celebrating mass with the Parish on Saturday evening. Our                         
pupils from Arohanui will be leading and are busy getting ready this week. It is                             
always special to share mass together. 
  

A thought to leave with you: 
“​I see how little one can do ... and how eager we 
should be to do that ‘little’ well.” 
M Ignatius McQuoin 

 
God Bless 
Mr Ryan  
Principal 

 

 
 




